
 
 
 

Notice 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In an effort to help slow down or stop the spread of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19), the School Board 
has implemented social distancing.  We are following Governor Sununu’s ​Emergency Order #12​ related 
to public meetings.  Therefore, the town hall will be closed to the public and only 3 people will be in the 
physical presence.  The meeting will be broadcast live on Litchfield TV, and a phone number will be 
provided for the public to call and listen to the meeting.  Public comments, including concerns about 
accessing the meeting, must be sent via email to Christina Harrison, School Board Vice-Chair, at 
charrison@litchfieldsd.org​, and Michele E. Flynn, Administrative Assistant, at ​meflynn@litchfieldsd.org​. 
 
Public comments shall be made without expectation of a response by any School Board Members to 
matters raised by such commentary.  Comments and statements may be made on matters of public 
concern directly related to the district’s policies, programs and operations.  Public commentary shall be 
limited to 3 minutes per person and must identify the first and last name and address of the commenter.  
 
 

Day Date Time Place Purpose 
     
 

 Wednesday 
 

5/20/20 
 

5:00 PM 
 

Litchfield Town Hall 
 

 Business Meeting with a 
Non-Public Session at 4:00 pm 

     
 
PUBLIC CALL IN NUMBER:  1-866-899-4679  ACCESS CODE:  249-391-757  
 

SAU #27 
Office of the Superintendent 

1 Highlander Court 
Litchfield, NH  03052 

https://www.governor.nh.gov/news-media/emergency-orders/documents/emergency-order-12.pdf
mailto:charrison@litchfieldsd.org
mailto:meflynn@litchfieldsd.org


 
 
 

Notice 
Posted at SAU Building 

Copy to GMS, LMS, & CHS for Posting 
 


